
         

         

 
Mayor Joe Fontana 
c/o City Hall 
214 - 300 Dufferin Avenue  
London, N6B 1Z2 
Email: jfontana@london.ca 
 

Dear Mayor Fontana, 

Coach Canada and Pacific Western Transportation (PWT) are two of Canada’s leading transportation 
providers.  Our companies have introduced innovative products into the Canadian intercity bus market 
with great success, and would like to expand our services to residents of London, and to the rest of 
Ontario. 

We would like to meet with you, at your office, to discuss the current provincial regulatory environment, 
which is precluding us from offering new and improved intercity bus services to your community.  In 
addition, we would be happy to bring some of the newest vehicles in our fleet, so that you can see for 
yourself the innovation taking place in the intercity bus market.   

We look forward to meeting with you to discuss our concerns, and how you can play a role in bringing 
new intercity bus service to your community, thereby creating economic development opportunities 
and attracting business travelers, commuters, and others to get out of their cars. 

Please contact Kelly Aizicowitz at kaizicowitz@strategycorp.com or (416) 864-7112 x2242 to schedule 
our meeting. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Don Carmichael       Garry Clermont 
President – Coach Canada     Vice-President - PWT 
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